
WELCOMING NEW 

FAMILIES TO 

MELBOURNE

Are you and your family new to living 

in the City of Melbourne?

Do you want to learn more about many free 

services available to you and your family, connect 

with other families who are also new to Melbourne 

and get to know the local community?

Come along to our information / playgroup sessions 

each week for five weeks. These sessions will help 

you access valuable services for you and your 

family. All sessions are free and parents / carers / 

families are welcome to bring their children.



You will find out how to:

join and best utilise the library in your area

access childcare and kindergarten programs

learn about your Park Rangers and 

Neighbourhood Partners

join and run a playgroup

enrol with your local maternal and child health 

nurse and keep your child's immunisations up-to-

date

locate children's activities and programs, plus fun 

things to do in one of the world's most liveable 

cities

How to join:

For further information or to make a booking, 

contact parentingservices@melbourne.vic.gov.au

Drop-in attendance is also welcome.

When:

Tuesdays, 11am – 12.30pm

20 February to 19 March 2024

Where:

narrm ngarrgu Library and Family Services

(Level 3, Group room)

Entrance from 454 Queen Street, Melbourne

•

•

•

•

•

•

For more information,

contact City of Melbourne

Telephone: 03 9658 9658

melbourne.vic.gov.au


